
To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 students,

As you will be aware, there is planned strike action on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd
May. A significant number of our staff are members of the NEU and so we have to adapt our
provision on that day.

Year 9 students have timetabled exams in that week. We have had to re-arrange the
timetable slightly; please see below.

Tuesday 25th April

Time Subject Length

10.45am English 1 hour

1.15pm English 45 minutes

Thursday 27th April

Time Subject Length

9.00am Science 1 hour 15 mins

10.45am Maths 1 hour 30 mins

On Tuesday 25th April, students will attend school as usual. On Thursday 27th April,
students will only need to attend for their exams as follows:

Students need to arrive at school by 8.40am and meet in the courtyard area near the
conservatory. They should ensure that they bring all of the equipment that they need for
exams: black pens, pencil, ruler, calculator.

Students will have a break in between exams; the school canteen will be open for snacks or
they may bring food with them.

Students will start their Maths exam after break at 10.45am. Students will be dismissed from
the exam between 12.15pm and 12.30pm and can go straight home.

Students may stay in school for lunch until 1pm and, if they are entitled to free school meals,
will be able to obtain their meal in the canteen.

Students need to attend in full school uniform. As this is the organised provision for Y9s on
these days, attendance is not optional.



To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together

This is the provision for Thursday 27th April only. On Tuesday 2nd May, students will be
working independently at home. They will be provided with work on Google Classroom.

If you have any questions, regarding these arrangements please do not hesitate to contact
Dr Coimbra on scoimbra@glossopdale.school.

Kind regards,

The KS3 Team at Glossopdale School


